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-----Original Message----- 
From: c-pollard@ca.rr.com [mailto:c-pollard@ca.rr.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 2:26 PM 
To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Regulatory Framework 
 
Dear Kathy: 
As a residential customer of Eastern Municipal Water District I support an extension of the emergency 
regulations. 
As a homeowner, in a HOA, I removed my turf siting AB 2104, AB 2100, AB 349, SB 992, and Civil Code 
section 4735 and received a violation notice and a subsequent Notice of Hearing with a list of potential 
penalties, so I would certainly support the "adding a prohibition against homeowners' associations 
interfering with certain conservation actions of their association members in violation of existing law". 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,  
Cynthia Pollard 
(951)600-0013 
 


